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objectives of sustainable development in our relations with the
region . Establishing strong and effective economic and trade
relationships with the region are important goals for Canada .
As I hope I have outlined, we have much more to offer each other
than just commercial opportunities .

As part of the foreign policy review process, I look forward to
discussing with Canadians their views on expanding our engagement
with the countries of the Asia-Pacific region across the entire
spectrum of political, social, environmental and economic
relations . As a country bordering both the Atlantic and Pacific
oceans, Canada has the opportunity to expand in both directions .
I believe the time is right for us to realize our full potential
as a partner in the dynamic developments taking place in the
Asia-Pacific region, and I look forward to hearing the views of
Canadians on how to best achieve this goal .

In the Asia-Pacific region, Canada is faced with a number of very
important issues . We must continue to establish beneficial
trading relationships and we must also work hard to promote our
bilateral as well as multilateral linkages . We must continue to
support economic and social development in the region, while
being mindful of its cultural diversities, and we must capitalize
on our natural "human" advantages to realize this tremendous
potential .

Thank you .


